
The Town of Moriah Town Board held a Public Hearing to extend Local Law #3 of the former 

Village of Port Henry Extending the Moratorium on Street Level Residential Development for a 

one year period on Thursday, May 11, 2017 at 5:45pm at the Town of Moriah Court House, 42 

Park Place, Port Henry, New York. 

 

Present: Thomas Scozzafava  Supervisor 

Paul Salerno   Councilman 

  Timothy Garrison  Councilman 

  Thomas Anderson  Councilman 

   

Absent: Lucille Carpenter  Councilwoman 

 

Others Present:  William Trybendis, Arthur Morgan-Water & Sewer Superintendent, Richard 

LaPier-Building Codes, Jamie Wilson-Highway Superintendent, Lohrer McKinstry, Julie Ida-

Deputy Town Clerk, Ed Roberts-Building & Grounds Superintendent, Diana Stevenson, Sandra 

Lovell, Cathy Sprague, Paul Reese, Rose French-Town Clerk. 

 

Supervisor Scozzafava opened the meeting at 5:45pm. 

 

The Supervisor read the legal notice calling for the Public Hearing. 

 

The Supervisor reported that he was approached by the Village of Port Henry about extending 

this Local Law; the Town has to keep the Village Local Laws in effect for one year and he saw 

no problem with this.  This will become Local Law #2 of 2017 for the Town of Moriah. 

 

Floor open to the public: 

  

N/A   

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:47pm. 

 

  

 

 

 

____________________________________ 

       Town Clerk 


